
IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL UPDAliE 

Casandra, 

In cooperation with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act, Polaris is conducting a 

voluntary recall of certain models: 

Our records indicate that you are the owner of an Indian Motorcycle with VIN (VIN 

NUMBER) affected by Safety Recall 1-23-01.

Indian Motorcycle Company is issuing a Safety Recall notice to affected owners of Model 
Year 2022 Chief, Chief Bobber, Chief Bobber Darkhorse, Chief DarkhOrse, Super Chief, and 
Super Chief Limited motorcycles. There is a potential for the sidestand to not fold rearward 
and upward if it contacts the ground wnen the motorcycle is moving forward, increasing the 
risk of a crash or serious injury. 

To resolve this concern, Indian Motorcycle has developed a repair procedure to replace the 
sidestand with an improved part. 

Owner Next Steps: 

• Visit our Product Safetv. Recall web page to verify if your motorcycle is impacted by
this safety recall. Search for the model or vehicle identification number (VIN} on the
site to confirm.

• Schedule an appointment with an authorized Indian Motorcycle dealer. Do not
attempt repairs yourself .  Repairs must be done by an authorized Indian

Motorcycle dealer. Your local dealer can be found on our Dealer Locator web page.

Your Indian Motorcycle dealer is in the best position to answer your questions, but
you may also contact our Owners Connections Department at 1-800-765-2747 to
speak with a representative.

We apologize for this inconvenience and assure you that we are committed to customer 
satisfaction and providing world-class products for riders to enjoy. 

-Indian Motorcycle


